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Date:  January 6, 2020 
 
To:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
Through: Bryant Powell, City Manager 

Mike Wever, Public Works Director 
 

From:  Shane Kiesow, Public Works Manager 
 
Subject: Consideration of award of contract to Viasun Corporation 
 
 
 
 
Public Works staff respectfully brings forth project PWC2019-59 for presentation and 
discussion.  The presentation will focus on the scope of work and reasoning behind the project 
which entails the lining of the Delaware Drive ditch at Palm Wash with shot concrete. This 
project was not identified in the Fiscal Year CIP/Street Maintenance Plan and is now being 
brought forward due to unforeseen need.  Presentation is for information purposes and the 
opportunity for councilmembers to ask questions.   
 
Staff looks to bring the item back for city council consideration of award at the January 21, 2020 
regular session meeting as a consent item. 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 


